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Dear Osprey Reserve Owners, 

This email is sent with regard to trash disposal at the Osprey Reserve. There is a Bear Cub in the area
that is now getting into trash containers left out overnight. This morning, Owners at Osprey awoke
to all but one of the trash cans left out last night dumped over with trash strewn throughout the
property. If we let the bear get used to our trash we increase the possibility of an encounter with a
person/pet and the bear will be killed. Please do not set your trash out the night before; all trash
must be put out on the morning of trash pickup (Monday mornings). If you need assistance with
putting your trash out on Monday mornings please see if a neighbor will put it out for you or Summit
Resort Group can assist; the SRG fee is $20 to put the trash out and put the can back in your garage
on Monday. Please email Summit Resort Group at KLovett@srgsummit.com should you need
assistance (as pickups can occur early in the morning on Monday, please send email request (to
include garage door keypad code if you have one) by Sunday evening at 5:00 pm).
 
We also recommend that to discourage the bear from returning you either hang bird
feeders/hummingbird feeders high enough that they are out of reach or you bring them in each
night.
Thank you,

Osprey Reserve
 
Kevin Lovett
Office: 970.468.9137
Fax: 970.468.2556
Toll Free: 800.944.9601
klovett@srgsummit.com
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